OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 28 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

In its original form, AB 2792 would have seriously constrained routine law enforcement
communications with the federal government. The author and proponents greatly
modified these far reaching provisions, and the bill now reflects a measured approach to
due process and transparency principles.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G.\Brown Jr.
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